
 

The School has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, curtailment, 
medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident insurance cover for 
pupils. As the School will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our direct control, parents/carers 
may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance the limited protection of this policy.   

KAM01AT  

June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

A Level Spanish/Theatre Studies trip to see “La Casa de Bernarda Alba” at the National Theatre, 
London. Wednesday 13th December 2023 

As part of their A Level studies, we are offering Year 12 and Year 13 Spanish and Theatre Studies 
students the opportunity to participate in an optional trip to The National Theatre in London to see a 
live performance of “La Casa de Bernarda Alba” on Wednesday 13th December 2023.  The play forms 
an essential component of the A Level Spanish course in being able to analyse and discuss a Spanish 
literary work, as well as discuss the relevant artistic styles, techniques and themes used in the play. 
The trip will prompt thought provoking discussion on life in Spain during the Franco period and the 
impact of the characters within the story itself. 

The cost of the trip will be approximately £50 and includes entrance fees to the theatre, as well as 
transportation from West Kirby to London and the return journey.  In order to secure the tickets, a 
deposit of £25 is required by Monday 10th July 2023.  Please pay online and give consent, if 
appropriate, by using the online payment system (if this is likely to cause any financial difficulties, 
please contact Mr S Clarke, Headteacher, in confidence by email to office@wkgs.net).  Please ensure 
you provide any appropriate additional information on the electronic consent form when paying 
online. 

On the day of the trip, we will meet at school at 7.30am for an immediate departure by coach. We 
expect to return to school at approximately 11.30pm. Please ensure arrangements are made to collect 
your child/ward from school at that time. Your child/ward will need to bring enough money to 
purchase lunch or alternatively pack enough food for the day.  

This is an excellent opportunity for students to develop their knowledge and understanding of an 
essential component of their A level courses. We highly recommend all students to take up this 
opportunity. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

K Malhi        R Stenhouse 

Mr K Malhi         Mrs R Stenhouse 
Curriculum Co-ordinator for Spanish     Head of Languages 


